Jennifer S. Bethune

s
From: Jeansari Reyes
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:15 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: 504 W D ST (ERES2404-0038)
Hi Jennifer,

This contactor wants to void his permit and get a refund. No work was done from him at this address.

Sincenely,

Jeansani M. Reyes

Residential Plans Reviewer Technician
420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Main: 910-893-7525

Harnett

COUNTY



